
Subject: Re: let me introduce myself
Posted by coordination on Mon, 02 Feb 2015 12:54:35 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Dear Mr. Freitag,

thank you very much for your forum posting.

Sebastian Freitag wrote:
>  my name is Sebastian Freitag and I am currently working on a software 
>  development project that will have a railML component. Mr. Kolmorgen 
>  pointed me to this group and I am happy to participate.

A warm welcome in the railML community and good speed for developing your
railML interface.
Do not hesitate to ask question if you don't find a solution in railML's
wiki pages (http://wiki.railml.org).

It would be great if you could present your company and the interface
during our next railML conference in Vienna (March 17th; registration is
open via http://railml.org//index.php/naechstes-treffen.html).

Best regards,
--
MSc. Vasco Paul Kolmorgen

Phone: +49-351-46676939
Zeunerstrasse 1; D-01069 Dresden; Germany    www.railml.org

-- 
----== posted via PHP Headliner ==----
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